of OId St. Andrew's Church, Toronto, who also gave his lecture,
*Is Life Worth Living?” on Monday evening. At this service
Mr. Lawrie gave a brief historic statement of Knox Church,
and Dr. Smith gave a report of the Century Fund canvass,
stating that the amount subscribed to date is $5,728.

In a memento as brief as this must necessarily be, we regret
that no attempt can be made to do anything like justice to the
generosity and self-denying effort that even a brief ten years of
Church work must have meant to many. The best results can-
not always be recorded in figures, and many of the most
wonderful chapters of Church History will never be written.
Nor will space here permit even the naming of those who have
served so faithfully in the societies and committees of the indi-
vidual Church; nevertheless their rewards await them.

With such a record of sixty years witnessing for Christ, let
us look forward with fidelity to the God of our fathers, to a still
more useful future for Knox Church in the service of the King.




